
 

 

 

The ISGF Arab Region Holds a virtual cultural evening Entitled “Sinai, 

the land of he who spoke to Allah, Musa” 

Under the patronage of the deputy governor of South Sinai, Major General Abdulfattah Helmy, 

The ISGF Arab Region, represented by the Activities and Programs committee, held a virtual 

cultural and touristic evening entitled “Sinai, the land of he who spoke to Allah, Musa.” Via the 

ZOOM online Platform, and the social platform Facebook, in cooperation with the Egyptian 

Ministry of environment, the Faculty of Archeology at the University Cairo, South Sinai Governorate 

and a scouting station.  

Several professors and specialists from the participating parties spoke in this evening, where all the 

speakers shed light on the Sinai Peninsula from a geographical, environmental and religious points of 

views. The archeology from different eras was also discussed, and then they touched on the nature 

reserves, whether they were on land or on sea.  

The evening was attended by the president of the ISGF Arab Region President Fathi Farghali, and the 

Chairman of the Programs and Activities Committee, Engineer Ibrahim Zubailah. The evening was 

moderated by Dr. Ahmed Yahya.  

The number of participants exceeded 2000 followers, and during his speech at the beginning of the 

evening, President Fathi Farghali welcomed all the participants, extending his thanks and appreciation to 

the speakers and the Program and Activities Committee for organizing this evening. He also shared his 

thanks to Major General Abdelfattah Helmy, for his kindness to open this evening, appreciating his 

sovereignty and the Governor for their notable care.  

Finally, the head of the ISGF Arab Region’s Programs and Activities Committee, Eng. Ibrahim Zubailah, 

gave his sincere thanks and appreciation to the Governor of South Sinai and his deputy. He also thanked 

all the speakers for their immense efforts to bring out this evening in a wonderful way. He also thanked 

the President of the ISGF Arab Region for the support he has done and is doing for all the Federation’s 

committees. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


